
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
12/29/2014 

 

 

The Ross County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a missing person’s case 

involving 20 year old Shasta Himelrick.  

 

The vehicle that Mrs. Himelrick was driving was found abandoned on 12/26/2014 at 

approximately 7:15 a.m. at the intersection of Three Locks and Higby Roads in 

Souteastern Ross County. 

 

Investigators have interviewed family members and friends. Mrs. Himelrick was 

last seen on 12/25/2014 in the early evening hours. Friends have reported having text 

communication with her at approximately 2:30 a.m. on 12/26/2014. Investigators 

found security video of her at a gas station in Chillicothe, Ohio on 12/26/2014 at 

approximately 3:15 a.m.  

 

Mrs. Himelrick is approximately 5’4” tall, between 120 to 150 lbs., blonde hair, and 

green eyes. She was last known to be wearing gray sweat pants, a pink hooded 

sweatshirt with a logo on the front. She has tattoos one on her right bicep area that 

is predominately red in color 

 

Sheriff George W. Lavender Jr. asks that anyone with any information on Mrs. 

Himelrick contact his office at 740-773-1185 or Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers 

anonymously at 740-773-TIPS (8477).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


